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October 12, 2005

Regional Water Quality Control Board
895 Aero Vista Place Suite 101
San Luis Obispo CA 93401-7906

Re: Los Osos Sewer Project

Gentlemen:

1 respectfully ask that you be willing to listen with an open ear to the negotiating team ofte

TOM AND LEA NIGHOLS

newly elected Los Osos Community Services District.
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Yes, we are all tired of the ongoing sewer saga of Los Osos, we meaning the public agen: ies

involved and the residents of our community.

But this time we have an opportunity to get it right.

Please give our te
that takes into consideration the will of the people, inclu

am a chance to give our community a solution to the water pollution pro >lem
ding those with medest income ..

We desire a solution that all the residents of our community can afford. We desire a proje :t that
that solves the wastewater pollution problem and also meets the requirements of the RWC CB

Please take into consideration why we elected three new members to the LOCSD--three

engineers with actual experience whom we ¢an trust to build us an affordable sewer v ith an

appropriately located treatment facility.

Thank you for welcoming our newly-formed LOCSD negotiating team and giving the tea a an
opportunity to give our small community a fair and equitable plan.

Sincerely,

Lea Lazaga Nichols

1671 - 15th Street

Los Osos CA 93402

Resident of the Los Osos Prohibition Area for 25 years
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